
Our Lady of Mount Carmel Parish Coronavirus 
Weekly Update as of July 24, 2020 at 4:00 PM 

 
Dear Parishioners, 
 
We are planning to continue for the next few weeks having our Sunday 8:00 am & 10:00 am  
Masses on the grass, with the 10:00 am Mass also being livestreamed. We will continue to offer 
Communion after this Mass for people who are not able to join us for health reasons.  
 
In thanksgiving to God, I am delighted that I will be able to go on vacation for the next two weeks 
starting this coming Monday, 7/27/20.  I will celebrate daily Mass at 7:45 am that day, and then 
we will not celebrate daily Mass again until 8/10/2020, the Feast of St. Lawrence.  However, during 
the two weeks I am away, we will have our regular Wednesday Adoration from 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm 
outside at the school lunch benches.  
 
Thank you for your perseverance with this pandemic.  May our Lady help heal us from this 

pandemic. 
 
God bless, 
 
Fr. Lawrence 
 
 
Sunday Mass:  The 8:00 am and 10:00 am Masses will be held on the grass.  The 10:00 am Mass 
will also be livestreamed on our website www.mtcarmelsb.com or you can go to our Facebook page 
at @mountcarmelsb.  Reservations are need for both Masses.   
 
Those who are unable to attend the Mass because of their age or health concerns, they are invited 
to come by the church, starting at 11:10 am to 11:30 am to receive Holy Communion.  
 
Daily Mass: Postponed at this time until Monday, 8/10/2020. 
 
Adoration: Wednesdays from 3:30 pm to 6:00 pm outside at the school lunch Benches. 
 
Confession: Call the office to set up an appointment (805) 969-6868. 
 
Parish Office: Still closed, but we are still taking phone calls, answering emails, and accepting 
regular mail. 
 
Flocknotes: To get up-to-date information from the Parish, please register for our communication 
program managed by Flocknotes.  
 

1. Go to “flocknote.com” 

2. Click on “Find Your Church” 
3. Type Zip Code — 93108 
4. Select “Our Lady of Mount Carmel” 
5. Fill in your information 
6. Click on “Sign me up” 

     
Weekly Giving: Your ongoing commitment of making your weekly sacrificial giving is so appreciated 
and needed! In this special time of crisis for our country, you have provided the parish the funds to 
continue to bring God’s word of love and hope to our community. Ways to give - mail you weekly 
check to the office, drop it off by sliding it under the front door, or sign up for our electronic giving 
by going to the DONATE tab on our website.  


